
 

 

December 2022 NASFA Minutes 

by Steve Sloan 

 

The December meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to 

order on Saturday, December 17, 2022 in the Madison satellite location of Willowbrook 

Baptist Church at 7:53:51 PM by President Mary Lampert. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Nope. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Judy noted that since the only conventions we’re likely to run from now on are Notacons, 

we now have a lot of extra con supplies, and we want to get rid of some of them. If you 

donated something to the con, feel free to take it back. If you want something, take it. We 

have various stuff. She will send out pictures of what we have. 

 

Sam asked if anyone wants mail. He gave NASFA’s recent mail to Gary to shred. 

 

CON BUSINESS 

 

Sam reported that finances for DeepSouthCon 60 were just about wrapped up. He 

planned to have a final DSC 60 concom (convention committee meeting) after the club 

meeting. 

 

Notacon co-chair Judy announced that there will be a Notacon in 2023. 

 

Doug moved to adjourn at 5:58:41 PM. 

 

The December program, the After the Meeting Meeting, and the Before the Meeting 

Meeting were all the annual NASFA Christmas party, held at the same location as the 

meeting. As mentioned earlier, Sam held a concom immediately after the NASFA 

meeting to discuss the final financial transactions for DSC 60. 

 


